Hi All,
Thanks to the small but mighty crew who was able to join on Tuesday for our meeting. Here's a recap; please let me know your thoughts or desires to assist with anything. I'd love to have lots of community engagement opportunities this summer, so please share any of those if you have, as well. 

Communications and General Community Education Update:
· Bexley Living Magazine: Bexley Natural Market won't sponsor us, but I will check with Innovative Organics and Rebecca will check with Be Well to see if they will. 
· We will take the monthly column in ThisWeek.
· We had increased website hits in April: 
· 
· 
· We recently reached 500 Instagram followers!
· Grants: SWACO's Community Waste Reduction grant is coming up (Ideas: our own Dispatch Goods, composting to restaurants, facilitating with disposal during remodeling. Let me know your other thoughts!)
· I received two noteworthy emails from residents: empty lot on Main and Parkview and geothermal heating.
Composting:
· 1553 current sign ups. 
· Steve and Jo Anne will hit the streets soon!
Love Your Alley:
· 850 plants (most from grants); 6 speaking engagements; at least 7 murals; 23 volunteers at 17 houses.  
· Upcoming: Art in the Alley Walk and Featured Alley in Home and Garden Show
Littler Pick Ups:
· There won't be one this month, but there will be 2 in July. 
· Some kids expressed interest at the Youth Activities Fair
Single Use Plastics:
· Phase 2 (straws, cutlery, take out containers) is coming up in January; I'm working on a fact sheet for restaurants.
· Jo Anne is interested in working on getting this information to restaurants, please let me know if you are too, by May 31.
Universal Recycling:
· I met with Richard, Troy, and the Mayor to discuss. The ball is rolling!
4th of July:
· Rebecca will take the lead on planning, Drew and I and anyone else who wants can assist, as well as participate on the 4th.
· We're thinking energy/electricity, other thoughts were transportation
Climate Action Plan:
· Carol and the Mayor have spoken about this.
· There will be an upcoming meeting with Power a Clean Future Ohio.
Successes:
· Love Your Alley is huge!
· Yard Sale Day
· Kathy's booth at the Youth Activities Fair
Brainstorm:
· Elizabeth's Idea: Sustainable September- combo Bootcamp/ film series/ activities, etc. Let me know if you want to be part of the planning and/or have ideas or thoughts by May 31.
· Plant adoption
· I'd love to have more events throughout the summer. Please let me know if you have any ideas or inspirations!
Announcements: 
· Steve, Brandi and I will meet soon to brainstorm the next steps for the Forum.
· Please let Steve and Jo Anne know if you want to visit Innovative Organics. 

Updates since meeting: 
· Feet on the Street- I meant with SWACO about Feet on the Street; a campaign for auditing toters. They are doing this in Gahanna now, and our program would be different in a few ways, namely that people would volunteer for it. We'd need people to assess the toters of those who have signed up. Please let me know if you have feelings about this program in general and/or want to help plan or implement. by May 26.
· We have a high school student who wants to assist us with projects. Please let me know if you have project ideas for him!
· We have been offered a booth at the Farmer's Market on the 2nd Thursday of each month starting June 10 and they want us to do demos or some other community engagement. We thought of a plant swap at the last meeting; please let me know if you have other ideas and/or want to staff the booth (even once is fine) by May 26. 
Thanks, all, and happy 3rd anniversary!
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